
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday, April 4th, 2017 

 

 

 

Present: Olivia Kennard (Chair), Liz Trebble, Gill Barrett, Janet Campbell, Olive 

Millward, Richard White, Bill Croome, Liz Gilbert, Sally Sleep, Prue Nichols 

 

1. Apologies were received from Jenny Roach. 

 

2. No members of the public attended. 

 

3.  The minutes of the last meeting (27.03.17) were agreed and signed. 

 

4.  Concerns were expressed about the implications of the Greater Exeter Strategic Plan. It 

was agreed that the proposed expansion of Exeter into Mid-Devon would have a negative 

impact on the area.  The PC has sent a report on the matter to MDDC. It was agreed that a 

letter would also be sent to MDDC from the Neighbourhood Plan Committee. (RW, LT to 

draft.)  Individuals were also encouraged to make their views known. 

 

5.  The Site Allocation Report was read and amended. 

 

6.  The on-line Consultation on the Neighbourhood Plan will now take place in mid-May. 

It was deferred because the Site Allocation Report was not complete. 

 

7.  There was no other business. 

 

8. The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, April 11th. At 7.00 p.m. 


